Salve Filius,

Indeed there are many things to be discussed. Maybe more than you realise. If your
Sodales are not interested in visiting the Iberian Tribunal you should not let them delay
you. But they are all welcome to accompany you of course.

I am a bit curious about this other Tytalus you mentioned in your last letter. Can you tell
me more about him? Do you know who trained him and where he is from?

I can see that you expected more answers from me. | have to ask you to wait until we can
speak in person. But | can answer your other questions.

I do not think that I have ever met Magnus Gregorius or any other member of Domus
Liber myself but I have read some of the books they produce and can only recommend
them. | am not sure if the particular summa you are referring to is in our library. Can you
provide me with more details on this book? If it is available to our covenant a
commentary is certainly welcome.

A few days ago Silanus visited me on his way to the Provencal Tribunal. He may come
pay your covenant a visit while he is in the area. He is one of my closer friends and you
can trust him. You may remember meeting him during the early years of your
apprenticeship. Please forgive him for appearing unannounced should he travel faster
than this letter.

I hope to welcome you soon in the halls of your old covenant.

Magus Gaius Marius Cicero



